
Greenwood, Carol

From: Gibson, Kathy -
Sent: Friday, September 10, 2010 1:43 PM
To: Sheron, Brian; Valentin, Andrea; Yerokun, Jimi
Cc: Lyons, James; Uhle, Jennifer
Subject: Re: FYI - PERIODIC MEETING WITH COMMISSIONER OSTENDORFF

.ITERNAL' NFORMAT!N) _

Ok got it

From: Sheron, Brian
To: Gibson, Kathy; Valentin, Andrea; Yerokun, Jimi
Cc: Lyons, James; Uhle, Jennifer
Sent: Fri Sep 10 13:40:47 2010
Subject: RE: FYI - PERIODIC MEETING WITH COMMISSIONER OSTENDORFF (UGU - SENSITIEI-NTR AL

Kathy, I just got done chatting with Chris. I want to have a meeting next week with DRA and DSA to discuss
the go-forward plan.

From: Gibson, Kathy
Sent: Friday, September 10, 2010 1:33 PM
To: Valentin, Andrea; Yerokun, Jimi
Cc: Lyons, James; Uhle, Jennifer; Sheron, Brian
Subject: Re: FYI - PERIODIC MEETING WITH COMMISSIONER OSTENDORFF (OU6 - S.S'FIE I.1..TERMA_.
-X -RMA- ON

Andrea/Jimi,
Please schedule a lessons-learned review next week of the SOARCA TA brief in light of Commissioner Ostendorff s
comments/impressions below. We need to identify what may have led to these impressions and apply what we learn to
the upcoming Commissioner briefing to remedy the Commissioner's concerns. We can also apply these lessons to the
extension request and the communication plan.

Thanks,
K

From: Sheron, Brian
To: Gibson, Kathy; Valentin, Andrea
Cc: Lyons, James; Uhle, Jennifer
Sent: Fri Sep 10 13:15:27 2010
Subject: FW: FYI - PERIODIC MEETING WITH COMMISSIONER OSTENDORFF .UC - SENSITVE INTERNAL-

Note second paragraph.

From: Weber, Michael -
Sent: Friday, September 10, 2010 12:40 PM
To: Borchardt, Bill; Boyce, Thomas (OIS); Dapas, Marc; Ash, Darren; Dean, Bill; Collins, Elmo; Leeds, Eric; Greene,
Kathryn; Haney, Catherine; Howard, Patrick; Dyer, Jim; Johnson, Michael; Reyes, Luis; Virgilio, Martin; McCrary, Cheryl;
Miller, Charles; Zimmerman, Roy; Satorius, Mark; Sheron, Brian; Wiggins, Jim
Cc: Mamish, Nader; Andersen, James; Landau, Mindy
Subject: FYI - PERIODIC MEETING WITH COMMISSIONER OSTENDORFF (UC•--Z;:.-" I."_,T;,,L IPE,"li.f..^.1101
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The Commissioner raised a concern from last Friday's Commissioner Assistants briefing on SOARCA and
noted an impression among the Commissioners that the staff was deferring SOARCA and putting off
interactions with the Commission. I explained in some detail how we would share the draft report with the
Commission in October, why we were deferring public release of the draft SOARCA report to improve it before
public release, and how development of the report aligned with other initiatives that were underway, such as
development of a recommendation on whether to conduct a level III PRA and identification and assessment of
policy issues associated with the SOARCA results and path forward. The Commissioner noted that he intends
to participate in the briefing that Commissioner Magwood has requested on SOARCA in the near future.
[Subsequent to the meeting, I passed the Commissioner's concern along to Brian Sheron and Bill Borchardt;
we intend to send up a Commissioner Assistants note to clarify the staffs path forward following the
Commissioner Assistants briefing].

Outside of Scope
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Michael Weber
Deputy Executive Director for Materials, Waste, Research,
State, Tribal, and Compliance Programs
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